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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Saturday, October 7, 2023 8:01 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Reminder: Open Forum Cancellation

Saturday, October 7th's Open Forum is Cancelled

A reminder - that due to unforeseen circumstances, the Open Forum originally 

scheduled for today, October 7th, is being cancelled. 

 We remind our Members that their questions and concerns are welcomed at the MGCA 

office by emailing office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org. 

Mount Gretna Campmeeting
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